
 
 
 
 
 
Date: April 23, 2014 
 
To: Valued Distributors  
        
 
Subject: Product Discontinuation Notice,  Axial Leaded Aluminum Capacitors 
      
 
Please be advised effective  August 31, 2014 the attached list of the following 
series product series will be discontinued with no replacement offering.    
 
 556 
 066 
 066X 
 066R 
 TC 
 TCG 
 057 
 M39018/03 
 TCX 
  
  
Last time buys will be accepted through August 31, 2014.  All orders are to be 
scheduled for immediate delivery and will be acknowledged at current lead time.  
Lead times may vary as we utilize and order materials to meet customer orders 
upon depleting previous safety stocks. Schedule changes and or cancellations 
will not be permitted for these last time buy orders. 
 
We will accept product returns for up to three months after receipt of this 
notification, subject to RMA procedures.  Returns will apply to product received 
prior to April 23, 2014. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Regards, 
 
Rex Easterly 
Product Manager 
864-843-2277  
reasterly@cde.com 
 
 
 


